
 

5 March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Key Stage 4 Courses Evening  

Thursday 14 March 2024 – 6.00pm 
 

Following on from the Parent/Carer Evening, the next important event in the Year 9 calendar is 

our Key Stage 4 (KS4) Courses Evening, scheduled for Thursday 14 March 2024 at 6.00pm.  

 

During the evening, you and your son/ward will be able to visit subject areas and discuss the 

range of KS4 courses with members of staff. You will also hear a presentation from members of 

the Senior Leadership Team about the recent changes to KS4 courses and the transition from 

Key Stage 3 to Key Stage 4, giving you the tools and knowledge to help your child be ‘Key Stage 

4-Ready’ over the next few important months. 

 

Therefore, we highly recommend that you attend this event if you can do so – it begins at 6.00pm 

and it will last for approximately 1 hour. We ask that you complete the Attendance Form in your 

emailed letter - to confirm whether you will or will not be able to attend the evening. Please do 

take time to fill out the form even if you do not plan to attend, so that we can organise the event 

effectively. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr S McAlinden 

Assistant Headteacher – Years 8 & 9 


